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Strong relationships between state and federal regulators are crucial to effective financial
regulation. These relationships form the basis for coordination and collaboration across a
range of supervisory processes and efforts.

The State Liaison Committee (SLC) brings an important state view to the Federal
Financial Institutions Examination Council. Last week, SLC members gathered in
Washington, D.C. for a briefing hosted at the CSBS offices and FFIEC’s third quarter
meeting.





Pictured: Kevin Allard (Ohio), Melanie Hall (Montana), SLC Chair Charles Cooper (Texas)
and Susannah Marshall (Arkansas). Not pictured: Yolanda Ford (New York).

Learn more about the FFIEC SLC. 
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